
 

 

             
 

July 7, 2010 
 
Mindel De La Torre, Chief 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
  Re: Northwest Missouri Cellular Limited Partnership 
   File No. ITC-214-20010427-00255 
 
Dear Ms. Torre, 
 
 On behalf of Northwest Missouri Cellular Limited Partnership (“NWMC”), we hereby 
request that the contact information associated with the above-referenced file number be changed 
to reflect NWMC’s current counsel: 
 
  Bennet & Bennet, PLLC 
  4350 East West Highway, Suite 201 
  Bethesda, MD  20814 
  (202) 371-1500 
 
 Should you have any questions or require additional information with respect to this 
request, please contact the undersigned counsel. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       /s/ Gregory W. Whiteaker 
 
       Gregory W. Whiteaker 
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Law Offices of Bennet & Bennet, PLLC 
 
Maryland 

4350 East West Highway, Suite 201 

Bethesda, Maryland 20814  

Tel: (202) 371-1500 

Fax: (202) 371-1558 
 

District of Columbia 
10 G Street NE, Suite 710 
Washington, DC, 20002 

Caressa D. Bennet 

Michael R. Bennet 

Gregory W. Whiteaker 

Marjorie G. Spivak* 

Donald L. Herman, Jr.  

Kenneth C. Johnson‡ 

Howard S. Shapiro 

Daryl A. Zakov   

Robert A. Silverman 

Of Counsel 
Andrew Brown  

*Admitted in DC & PA Only 

‡Admitted in DC & VA Only 

Admitted in DC & WA Only 

Admitted in DC & ME Only 


